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Comments: Dear Sir or Madam:

For the past several years I have spent a significant  time away from my law practice addressing environment

and wildlife concerns on behalf of  environment associations. However I consider this a small price for preserving

wilderness  to be  as pristine  as possible while allowing  people to enjoy them to the fullest extent. indeed,

people enjoy wilderness  and its animals  because these places and animals are beautiful and different.

 

However, they are also extremely fragile. For this reason I respectfully but strongly urge you to limit the number

of permits. Could you also kindly provide a public record of who obtained these permits, for how long, and for

which purposes. I also recommend that all  permits be viable for a shorter time  period. This  entire record should

be easily accessible on your website and updated as necessary.

 

People love outfitters and guides, but the number should be limited so  animals and plants are not damaged or

harassed. IN particular, bears are drawn to these campsites in remote areas; there is no place to further remove

offending bears and so they must be shot.

We also do not wish to hike or otherwise view the scenery i littered with what is admittedly the refuse  of

commercial businesses.

 

Sincerely,

Adrienne B. Naumann, Eq.


